
 
 

Notice on Response Actions for the Novel Coronavirus (2) 

Task Force on Response Actions for the Novel Coronavirus 

2020-01-27 22:05 

 

Dear Students and Colleagues 

Further to the notice from the Chairman of the Task Force on Response Actions for 

the Novel Coronavirus dated 25 January 2020 announcing the suspension of all face-

to-face teaching from 3 February 2020 to 16 February 2020, the Senior Management, 

having carefully considered the views of students and staff, has made the following 

decisions:  

·       3 - 9 February 2020:      There will be no teaching activities. 

·       10 - 16 February 2020:     Online teaching (plus e-leaning) will be conducted 

instead of face-to-face teaching. 

The week starting on 3 February will be used by colleagues to prepare for the delivery 

of online teaching.  Further details of the teaching arrangements are being prepared 

by a team led by Prof. Alex Wai, Vice President (Research Development) & Deputy 

President and Provost Designate, and will be announced within the next few days. 

The Senior Management will monitor the situation closely and decide on the mode of 

teaching for the period starting from 17 February 2020 in due time. 

Once again, you are reminded to practice strict personal hygiene.  I also take this 

opportunity to wish all of you a healthy, peaceful and prosperous Year of the Rat! 

  

Sincerely 

Jin-Guang Teng 

President 

 


